
 

 

31 March 2021 

 

 

Dear Valued Partners,  

 

I am pleased to inform you that Gary Wong has been appointed 

President & CEO, AIG Philippines, effective 17 March. 

 

Gary will provide strategic direction and operational oversight to 

our businesses in the Philippines, Guam and Micronesia. He 

brings almost 40 years’ industry experience to this role and is a 

veteran of AIG, having spent 26 years working in Asia across a 

broad range of business lines, client segments and distribution 

channels.  

 

I also want to take this opportunity to let you know that Mike De 

Leon, our interim President & CEO, will be retiring on 31 March 

2021 after spending 40 years in the insurance industry, more than 

18 of these with AIG. 

  

AIG has had a long history in the Philippines, and Gary’s 

appointment demonstrates our ongoing commitment to this market 

as we continue to deliver enhanced value to our partners and 

clients. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Cyndi O. Villamor 
Vice President 

Head, Client & Broker Engagement 
Head, Operations Department 
 


